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NEWSLETTER 19 – 7th FEBRUARY 2024   

School closes at 3.10pm on Friday 9th February for the half term holiday and 

re-opens at 8.40am on Monday 19th February for Spring Term 2 

 

ACHIEVEMENT AWARDS 

   

   

Congratulations to the children who went to the Headteacher’s Tea Party on Friday and those who 

received awards in assembly on Monday. 

More photographs are available on the website 

https://www.westfieldinfants.co.uk/page/achievements/63794 
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https://www.westfieldinfants.co.uk/page/achievements/63794


END OF TERM MESSAGE FROM MS LOWRY 

Finally the days are getting longer.  It has been a busy if somewhat brief half term.  This is the time 

of year when we see all children making strides in their learning.  It is lovely to be part of.  Early 

years have been improving their dance moves; we have said a temporary goodbye to Miss Holmes 

and welcome to Miss Dales and Miss Sedman; staff have had Prevent training; there has been multi-

coloured Monday and you have been kindly donating your spare change to support the School 

Council in their fundraising – thankyou.  We hope you have a good break and see you on Monday 

19th February at 8.40am.  Remember Football Club is available over the half term.  More details are 

on the website. https://www.westfieldinfants.co.uk/news/february-half-term-holiday-club/80762 

ROAD SAFETY TRAINING 

Yesterday the local PCSO came into school to carry out road safety training with Year 1.  The 

children were all given a child friendly version of the Highway Code. They will be back again next 

term to visit year 2. 

    
More photographs are available on the website https://www.westfieldinfants.co.uk/news/road-

safety-training/81400 

 

USEFUL WEBSITE LINKS 
 

Keep up to date with school news and blogs by downloading the School Spider 

parents app and selecting Yeadon Westfield Infant School.  To receive instant 

messages and use the payment facility you will need to log in. 

 

SECOND HAND UNIFORM AND THE WESTFIELD PANTRY 

Parents and carers at Westfield Infants have access to our stock of second hand uniform and food 

parcels from The Westfield Pantry.  To find out more information, please follow the links below:- 

• The Westfield Pantry 

• Second Hand Uniform 

 
PUPIL PREMIUM AND FREE SCHOOL MEALS 

If you’re on benefits and your child is entitled to universal infant free school meals anyway or brings 

a packed lunch, it’s still important to register for a free school meal to ensure school doesn’t miss 

out on funding called pupil premium.  Find out more information on our school website. 

https://www.westfieldinfants.co.uk/news/february-half-term-holiday-club/80762
https://www.westfieldinfants.co.uk/news/road-safety-training/81400
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https://www.westfieldinfants.co.uk/page/lunchtime-and-playtime/62665


EASY FUNDRAISING 

 

Please support Yeadon Westfield Infant School at Easy Fundraising when doing your 

everyday shopping. 

 

NURSERY PLACES SEPTEMBER 2024 

If your child was born between 1st September 2020 and 31st August 2021 and you would like to 

register for them to start our nursery in September 2024, please contact Mrs Middleton at 

sbm@westfieldinfants.co.uk.  You can also call in and pick up a form from the school office. 

 

STARS BEFORE AND AFTER SCHOOL CLUB NEWS 
 

At STARS this week the children have been creating some amazing Chinese 

New Year crafts – dragon masks, dragon puppets and tasting delicious 

noodles. 

 

STARS Before and After School Club is open to children in Nursery, 

Reception, Year 1 & 2 and siblings at the Junior school.  To find out 

more information about opening times and prices, please visit the 

STARS page on our website.  To arrange a visit to STARS, please 

contact the school office on 0113 2505449. 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 

COMMUNICATIONS SINCE LAST NEWSLETTER 

EMAILS: 05/02/2024 – Reception PE this week 

06/02/2024 – Shared Learning this week 

06/02/2024 – After School Dodgeball and Multiskills Club next 

half term 

07/02/2024 – Show and Tell in Reception 

07/02/2024 – PE Days Spring Term 2 

07/02/2024 – Weather tomorrow 

SENT HOME VIA CLASS: Highway Code (Year 1) 

COLLECTING: Batteries for recycling, pens for recycling 

WEBSITE UPDATES: Achievements, Road Safety Training 

 

 
 

DAY DATE TIME EVENT 

W/C 05/02/2024 3.10pm – 3.30pm Shared Learning 

Friday 09/02/2024 3.10pm School closes for the half term break 

Monday 19/02/2024 8.40am School opens for Spring Term 2 

W/C 04/03/2024  Parent Consultation Appointments (more details 

to follow) 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/support-a-good-cause/step-1/?invite=2JKHCF&char=147875&referral-campaign=c2s&utm_campaign=referral-2023
mailto:sbm@westfieldinfants.co.uk
https://www.westfieldinfants.co.uk/page/stars-our-before-and-after-school-care/64726

